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About You

What is your name?

Name:

Teresa Mak

What is your organisation?
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On behalf of:
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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -I travel back and forth from my home to

Culter everyday and am therefore using Inchgarth Road, Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road all the time. I know only too well bad unsafe these roads

are. I also pass the relative piece of ground all the time and realise it is just wasted space and not open to the public.

The idea of a retirement village in the area seems and excellent use of the land.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
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